
 
 

                                                       

CERTIFICATE OF APPROVAL 

 

September 24, 2014 

 

Mr. Steve Bedard 

Bedard Preservation & Restoration 

P. O. Box 430 

Gilmanton, NH  03237 

 

Re:   Application for a Certificate of Approval at 47 Newmarket Road – Paint Colors.  

Amendment to approval for paint colors. Various renovations, including paint colors, were 

approved for the site by the HDC on July 11, 2013.  Stephen Bedard, of Bedard 

Preservation and Restoration, contractor.  Marie Polk, owner  Tax Map 6, Lot 12-4. 

 

Dear Steve, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the Durham Historic District Commission approved your 

application as described above at its meeting on Thursday, September 4, 2014.  The application 

was approved as submitted and discussed with the following specifications, based on the 

California Paint Color Chart: 

 

 The clapboards are to be quince 

 The trim is to be jewett 

 The door is to be rain barrel 

 

Steve, thank you for your cooperation in the review process.  Please feel free to contact me with 

any questions or concerns.  I wish you the best of luck with your project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Behrendt 

Town Planner 

 

cc: 

Tom Johnson, CEO 

TOWN OF DURHAM 

Historic District Commission 

15 Newmarket Rd 

Durham, New Hampshire 03824-2898 

(603) 868-8064   (603) 868-8065 

Michael Behrendt, AICP 

Director of Planning and Community Development 

mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 
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